
 
 

October 10, 2021 

 

Ms. Nisha Rajan Narattil 

Student number:  918586272 

Passport number: P 4109360 

E-mail: nishanarryattil@gmail.com 

 

 

Dear Ms. Rajan Narattil 

 

I am pleased to inform you that the doctoral studies committee of the Sagol 

Department of Neurobiology has approved your admission as stage A doctoral 

student. 

 

Your course of studies will commence on October 10, 2021. 

 

The PhD program is set up to four academic years, therefore; you are expected 

to complete your studies by November 2025. 

 

Please note that you are requested to submit your research proposal by October 

2022. 

 

 Notification: As a PhD student, you will be entitled to receive a tuition 

scholarship for a period of 3 years, pending on academic regularity. 

However, please note that you are  required to pay additional 25% of 

the yearly tuition fees as well as the compulsory fees for each academic 

year. 

 

I wish you success with your future work. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Professor Lily Orland-Barak 

Dean of the Graduate Studies 

 

 

CC: 
Prof. H. Kaphzan Chairperson of the PhD committee      

Prof. M. Maroun, Supervisor 

Ms. Y. Wodislavsky, Administrative assistant
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